LOWRY COMMITTEE
7th February, 2002

Meeting commenced:
2.00 p.m.
"
ended:
2.50 p.m.
PRESENT:
Councillor Merry - in the Chair

Councillors Antrobus, Boyd, Garrido, Mann and Warmisham
12. APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE
An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Councillor Sheehy.

13.
MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
The minutes of the meeting held on 6th November, 2001, were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.

14.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC

RESOLVED:
THAT under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following item of business, on the ground that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as specified in Paragraph 7 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act.

15.
LOWRY FINANCIAL UPDATE

The Chief Executive submitted a report containing details of a funding package which would finance the final capital costs of the Lowry, the Lowry Footbridge as well as the operational costs associated with the Lowry start up at no additional cost to the City Council.


RESOLVED:
THAT, insofar as this Committee is concerned the proposed funding package be approved.
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